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file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (100 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:32 AM]."No. Nor dragons,".Medra
knew only a hint of this story from Ember. One night Veil, who was three years older than."On Havnor," he said," far from Roke, in a village on Mount Onn, among people
who know nothing of the world, there are still women of the Hand. That net hasn't broken after so many years. How was it woven?".disciplines, and exert ethical control over
the practices of wizardry. With the Hand as its agent.lore a wizard or his prentice might record a plague, a famine, a raid, a change of masters, along."You're there in the
water, together, you and the child. You take away the child-name. People may.your hair, mistress! Or paper, or books. Our masters in Orrimy are seeking such things, if you
had.wings, a butterfly. He put out his finger and the butterfly lighted on it. He shook his finger and.The Hand, a loose-knit league or community concerned principally with
the understanding and the ethical use and teaching of magic, was established by men and women on Roke Island about a hundred and fifty years after Maharion's death.
Perceiving the Hand as a threat to their hegemony, the mage-warlords of Wathort raided Roke, and killed almost all the grown men of the island. But the Hand had already
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stretched out to other islands all around the Inmost Sea. As the Women of the Hand, the community survived for centuries, maintaining a tenuous but vigorous network of
information, communication, protection, and teaching..The white-haired man looked at the two women. Other people had come forward, and there was some.and to the
house of Iria. He cursed and cried and drank and made her drink, too, pledging to.will not go dry." They dug down carefully and came to the water; they let it leap up into
the.cause sores on my body; no, for I don't fear him, but invite him, and so he enters into my veins.There was not much to be got from the people his men brought to him.
The same thing again: they belonged to the Hand, and the Hand was a league of powerful sorcerers on Morred's Isle, or on Roke; and the man Otter or Tern came from
there, though originally from Havnor; and they held him in great respect, although he was only a finder. The sister had vanished, perhaps gone with Otter to Endlane, where
the mother lived. Early rummaged in their cloudy, witless minds, had the youngest of them tortured, and then burned them where Losen could sit at his window and watch.
The King needed some diversions..Men and women of the Hand had joined together on Roke a hundred or more years ago, forming a league of mages. Proud and secure
in their powers, they had sought to teach others to band together in secret against the war makers and slave takers until they could rise openly against them. Women had
always been leaders in the league, said Ember, and women, in the guise of salve sellers and net makers and such, had gone from Roke to other lands around the Inmost
Sea, weaving a wide, fine net of resistance. Even now there were strands and knots of that net left. Medra had come on one of those traces first in Anieb's village, and had
followed them since. But they had not led him here. Since the raid, Roke Island had isolated itself wholly, sealed itself inside powerful spells of protection woven and
rewoven by the wise women of the island, and had no commerce with any other people. "We can't save them," Ember said. "We couldn't save ourselves."."Where will you
go?" he said.."Ye gods and little fishes! Do you design dresses?".They came to the house in Boatwright Street after dark. They kicked the door in, and Hound,."She took my
cup away," the Master of Iria said to the stranger, whining like a puppy, while his.Of the four of them, only the Doorkeeper moved and spoke. He took a step forward, looking
from one."You went wrong. You've come back. But you're tired, Irioth, and the way's hard when you go alone. Come home with me.".him with her snout..Erreth-Akbe, half
recovered, went after Orm, drove him from Havnor, and harried him on "through all the Archipelago and Reaches," never letting him come to land, but driving him always
over the sea, until in a final terrible flight they passed the Dragon's Run and came to the last island of the West Reach, Selidor. There, on the outer beach, both exhausted,
they faced each other and fought, "talon and fire and word and sword," until:.Speech, which he must not speak. But she only shrugged, with a frowning smile..Summoner,
master of the spells that call the spirits of the living and the dead.He looked about, curious and wary. All over the hill spark-weed was in flower, its long petals.likely to be
sung again. There old men at the tavern talk of Morred as if they had known him when."Get back, you black-hearted bitch!" she yelled. "Home, you crawling traitor!" And the
dogs fell.street, apparently. We were quite alone on it. Bushes, trimmed fairly low, grew on either side of.Changer, master of the spells that transform matter and
bodies.side, on the sand, a female dancer. She appeared to be naked, but the whiteness of her body was.keep from falling. At the brink of the water he stood still. He
stooped to rub his ankle. He.sorcerer, and a jealousy of him, but above all contempt. He was old, other, not one of them. Fear.Archipelago came to be. "The Bones of the
Earth" is about the wizards who taught the wizard who.knelt by the loud-running water, but an otter slipped into it and was gone..political center of the country. Erreth-Akbe's
visit seems to have coincided with the final shift.He had lost something and had to find it. He did not know what he had lost, but it was in the."Then to me you are Silence,"
the wizard said. "You can sleep in the nook under the west window..them," she said..they were true wizardry or mere witchery, as they said on Roke. Matters he certainly
had never.high end, his father's house..need to be. Well, send me a student now and then. Roke needs Gontish wizardry. I think we're."Col. . . ?" I heard; the word had
probably been said more than once, but I did not."Suits me," said Licky..He could no longer see the chambers and passages of the cave as he had seen them with the
uncaring, disembodied eye. He could see only what the flicker of werelight showed just around him and before him. As when he had gone through the night with Anieb to
her death, each step into the dark..Medra did not answer at once. "Chance," he said at last, "favoring long desire. Not art. Not."How did you learn to do that?".no harm in
this fellow, no malice. No ambition. "No spine," said Hemlock to the silence of the.only because it had a weatherworker of its own aboard, who raised a wave to swamp the
stolen boat..celibate as anyone, sir.".down on the doorstep, sat down beside them, cleaned his feet with rainwater from the pot by the.that maybe the map of the earth
underfoot that was forming in his mind could be put to some good.at Dulse's request that the wizard had to laugh..absence of advertising signs, after the orgy of neon at the
station, but I had no time for such.out of the yard, heading for home. She had had enough of medicine. "Bucky!" Rose shouted. A grubby."We do not teach women here,"
said the Windkey. "You know that.".As if to illustrate what he was saying, he had picked up a bit of brick from the broken pavement, and tossed it up in the air, and as he
spoke it fluttered about their heads on delicate blue wings, a butterfly. He put out his finger and the butterfly lighted on it. He shook his finger and the butterfly fell to the
ground, a fragment of brick..He knew it was well to use caution with this man. Otter had defeated Tinaral, and there was this.cool, as if a mountain stream ran through
them..ceilings, of those mysterious columns, and was reflected by the silver surfaces; it bled into every.from Orrimy and settled down with them in Thwil. He allowed people
of the school to study them, so
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